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The Council of the City of New York

Finance Division

Haeda Mihaltses, Acting Director

Fiscal Impact Statement
Intro. No: 
689

Committee:
Transportation


Title:

A Local Law to Amend the Administrative Code of the City of New York in relation to the approval of a determination by the Taxi and Limousine Commission to approve an application by Staten Island Car Service, Inc., for the renewal of a license to operate a base station in the borough of Staten Island.



Sponsor:
Council Member Dear

Summary of Legislation:

Pursuant to Local Law 51 of 1996 of the Administrative Code of the City of New York, the City Council has the authority to review base station license applications approved by the Taxi and Limousine Commission (the “TLC”).  This proposed local law would approve of the TLC’s determination to authorize Staten Island Car Service Inc., to renew its license to operate a base station at 956 Jewett Avenue in the borough of Staten Island.  

Effective Date:
This local law would take effect immediately.

Fiscal Year In Which Full Fiscal Impact Anticipated:
2000


Fiscal Impact Statement:

Effective FY95
Fy Succeeding 

Effective FY96
Full Fiscal 

Impact FY95

Revenues (+)
$500
$500
$500

Expenditures (-)
$0
$0
$0

Net
$500
$500
$500

Impact on Revenues:
This legislation would allow Staten Island Car Service Inc. to renew its license to operate a base station in the borough of Staten Island.  Revenues would be derived from licensing fees.  The annual license fee would be $500 per base station.

Impact on Expenditures:
There would be no impact on expenditures as a result of this law.


Source of Funds To Cover Estimated Costs:
Not Applicable

Source of Information:

City Council Finance Division

Estimate Prepared By:

Annie Nam, Financial Analyst

Staci Emanuel, Assistant Director

City Council Finance Division

Date Submitted to Council:
January 19, 2000


FIS History:



This legislation will be considered by Committee on January 27, 2000.

